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some remaining parallax, it is more or less
up to the operator to decide what to do
with this remaining parallax. That is
exactly the point where the analytical
method is far superior, because when using
five points in relative orientation (of
course assuming this same accuracy in the
stereocomparators and ordinary plotting
equipment), the results should be ap­
proximately the same. However, if using
an analytical method, we have this facility
of using more points and then the remain­
ing parallaxes (always existing, due to the
inaccuracy of photographic images) can be
thus cast out; it must be decided in a
mathematical way. Therefore, any speak-

ing about an infinite number of points
which are used in instrumental work, is
just not true.

THE MODERATOR. Thank you, Mr.
Blachut. \¥e mentioned earlier, in auto­
mation, we would like to get the arbitrary
decision element out of this; and I think
this brings out the point very nicely,
about eliminating the worker.

If there are no other pertinent questions,
I will take this opportunity to thank the
members of this Panel, who have so
graciously come, and stayed this length of
time, to present what we believe are the
problems and how they can be resolved.
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